
 
 

 

 

October 13, 2020 
 
For Immediate Release 
 
The department has reviewed and approved the requests from the Wine and Spirits 
Wholesalers of Connecticut Inc. and Brescome Barton Inc. which, if approved, 
would extend the delivery of product ordered in November 2020, through 
December 4, 2020. 
 
Upon review, the department has APPROVED the extension of delivery requests 
for those entities, and for ALL wholesalers in Connecticut. 
 
Please note that this request is for an extension of deliveries ONLY and in no way 
changes the fact that orders must be completed by November 30, 2020. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

John J. Suchy, Director 

 

 

 

 

 

           John Suchy
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